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Blue Cross New Reimbursement Policy Effective February 1, 2019 — Reimbursement 
for Maximum Units Per Day 

 

As of February 1, 2019, Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota and Blue Plus (Blue Cross) will allow 

reimbursement for a procedure or service that is billed for a single member on a single date of service by the same 

provider and/or provider group up to the maximum number of units allowed per day. When the number of units 

assigned to a procedure or service exceeds the daily maximum allowed, the units billed in excess of the maximum 

per day limit will not be eligible for reimbursement. 

 

Maximum Units Per Day edits do not affect National Correct Coding Initiative (NCCI) edits. For more information 

on NCCI edits, please see our Code and Clinical Editing reimbursement policy. 

 

Product Impacted 

This change applies to Minnesota Health Care Programs (MHCP), including Blue Advantage Families and 

Children (formerly Prepaid Medical Assistance Program), MinnesotaCare (MNCare) and Minnesota Senior Care 

Plus (MSC+).    

 

For additional information on the Reimbursement for Maximum Units Per Day reimbursement policy 15-003, visit 

the provider self-service website at 

https://www.bluecrossmn.com/healthy/public/personal/home/providers/medicaid-medical-policies/. 

 

Questions? 

If you have questions, please contact Provider Services at 1-866-518-8448. 
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